From: Mike Hickenbottom

To: Joey Staubes
Subject: RE: 3030, 3040, and 3050 Atlanta Rd
Date: Friday, August 16, 2024 8:54:24 AM

Good Morning,

According to the Cobb County Tax Assessors they have them coded as exempt. Smyrna
will also have them as exempt.

Thank you,

Mike Hickenbottom
City of Smyrna
678-631-5325

From: Joey Staubes <jstaubes@smyrnaga.gov>

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 8:47 AM

To: Mike Hickenbottom <mhickenbottom@smyrnaga.gov>
Subject: 3030, 3040, and 3050 Atlanta Rd

Hi Mike,

I’m just checking to verify if 3030, 3040, and 3050 Atlanta Rd which are owned by the DDA are
tax exempt from the city and the county.

Thanks!

Joey Staubes, AICP
Planner I

Community Development
678.631.5355
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